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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 10:00 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Fwd: Clean air for Oregonians

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Kammy Kern-Korot <kammymatt@aol.com> 
Date: March 26, 2017 at 8:29:46 PM PDT 
To: beth.patrino@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: Fwd: Clean air for Oregonians 

From: Kammy Kern-Korot <kammymatt@aol.com> 
Date: March 26, 2017 at 8:22:45 PM PDT 
To: Sen.MichaelDembrow@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: Clean air for Oregonians 

Dear State Senator Dembrow, 
 
Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If DEQ doesn't receive 
funding for this work, we know it will not happen, especially with the federal budget cuts we're 
facing. It makes no sense to go this far and not finish the job. I am particularly concerned about 
air quality in Portland now that we know we have arsenic, cadmium and diesel pollution 
problems.  We need to identify all the sources and correct them. Thank you for listening to the 
people not the profits!" 
 
Kammy Kern-Korot  
NE Portland  


